OXFORD CENTRAL SCHOOL

17 Kent Street

Oxford, N.J. 07863

908-453-4101

www.oxfordcentral.org

Mr. Robert Magnuson

Chief School Administrator

Ms. Nancy DeRiso

Business Administrator

Ms. Milissa Dachisen

Director of Special Services/VP

Oxford Central School Students are C.O.R.R.E.C.T.

January 4, 2016

It was a pleasure to have Mr. John Marshall visit our school last week!

The three programs that he presented were all tailored to the audience and kept our students engaged and entertained for the entire time! It is not often to see Kindergarten, First and Second grade student sit for fifty minutes without an issue, but John kept them fully engaged and he presented the science of the weather in a way that they could easily understand. He did the same for our 3-8 graders and each presentation was enjoyable and fun.

All three assemblies were incorporated audience participation, science, technology, creativity and good, old-fashioned educational fun!

John did a wonderful job and we look forward to having him back her at OCS!

Sincerely,

Robert J. Magnuson

Chief School Administrator











